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TOWN OF CEDAR BLUFF SPECIAL CALLED COUNCIL MEETING 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2016 AT 3:30 PM 

 

The Town Council of the Town of Cedar Bluff, County of Cherokee, State of Alabama, met in 

Special Called Session in the Council Room at Town Hall, 3420 Martha Vera Lane, Cedar Bluff, 

Alabama on Monday, September 26, 2016 at 3:30 p.m. pursuant to notice duly posted as 

prescribed by law. Mayor Tammy Crane presided and called the meeting to order. Members in 

attendance were as follows: 

 

Tammy Crane   Billie Burkhalter  

Mayor    District 1  

 

Donald Sanders                       Jerry Sprayberry                                        

District 2                                 District 3                                   

     

 Norman Burton                     Leatha Harp 

  District 4                     District 5 

 

 

 

The invocation was given by Councilmember Leatha Harp. 

Mayor Crane led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Approval of Authorized Hours for Alcohol Sales on Sunday 

Mayor Crane stated that there had been a mix up on the hours for Sunday 

alcohol sales.  She told the council that the hours in the current alcohol 

ordinance were from 12:00 a.m. and 7:00 a.m. on Tuesday, Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday and 2:00 a.m. and 7:00 a.m. on Saturday.  She said the 

town’s attorney had advised to have some set hours on Sunday and Monday.  

Mayor Crane suggested making the hours the same for every day of the week.  

Councilmember Donald Sanders made the motion to amend the hours of 

prohibited sales to 2:00 a.m. and 7:00 a.m. for Sunday through Saturday for on 

premise consumption and no prohibited hours for off premises retailers and 

Councilmember Norman Burton seconded the motion. 

 

Motion Carried (6-0) 

Aye: Burkhalter, Burton, Harp, Sanders, Sprayberry, Crane 

Nay: None 

Abstain: None 
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Next Mayor Crane announced the town’s ditching project would soon begin and 

she asked each councilmember to turn in a list of ditches that need to be worked 

on in their district.   

 

Councilmember Leatha Harp expressed concerns for ponies that are brought in 

this time each year and put on a small lot in the town for several weeks.  She 

also asked about a resident that has built a building and opened a yard sale daily 

for the past several weeks.  Her concern was if they have a business license.  

Discussion was made concerning the town’s peddlers license and the need to 

see what should be done concerning yard sales in the town.  It was decided to 

look into it for the next workshop meeting.  

 

 

 

     

 

2. Adjourn 

Councilmember Jerry Sprayberry made the motion to adjourn. 

 

Motion Carried. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved: October 11, 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Tammy Crane, Mayor 
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ATTEST 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Susie Surrett, Town Clerk 

 


